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What’s happening in Preschool

October has been a busy month in
preschool! We have been learning

about pumpkins and fall. Thanks to a
donation from the Scranton Angel

Tree, everyone got to take their own
pumpkins home. 

In November, all of the classrooms will
be learning about kindness, friendship,

and what we are thankful for. Be
looking for information from the
classroom teachers about the
Friendship Feasts that will be

happening in each classroom. In
addition to learning about what we

are thankful for, classes will continue
to work on social skills and

preacademic skills.
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11/4: No School-
Professional

Development

11/27-11/29: No
School-

Thanksgiving
Break

Reminders



 

FAMILY ENGAGEMENT
Our Picnic on the Playground was
a hit, and we enjoyed getting to

visit with families at Parent
Teacher Conferences. Thank you
to everyone who took the time to

connect with the teachers. We
also had a great time at our

Halloween parades, thank you to
the Scranton community for
making sure our youngest

Chargers had a fun Halloween.
We are so grateful to live in such

a supportive community. 

FRIENDLY REMINDERS
Arrival and Dismissal Procedures
To ensure a safe and efficient traffic flow,
please follow these guidelines:

Arrival: Enter the south parking lot
exclusively from Scranton Avenue and 2nd
Street.
Prohibited Entry Points:

Do not enter through the marked gates.
Do not park in the lot on S. Burlingame
Avenue. This area must remain clear for
buses.

Employee Parking:
Parking in front of the building is
reserved for employees only.

No Parking Zones:
There is no parking permitted on 2nd
Street either behind or in front of the
buses. This area must stay clear for bus
access.

Thank you for your cooperation in helping to
keep arrival and dismissal safe and efficient
for everyone.



HALLOWEEN FUN




